
I strongly support passing HB2728.  Savage and sadistic killing of coyotes is a terrible way to teach children.  We should be 
teaching them love and respect for animals, not vicious cruelty.  Remember that they can apply what they see adults do to coyotes 
to other animals, maybe even someone else’s beloved cat or dog.  And animal abuse is seen as a precursor to child abuse.  Please 
pass HB2728.  We must respect the lives of all animals, coyotes included.


